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	Text1p2: Mrs. Erdmann's Class Room #3
	Text2p2: class
newsletter
	Text5p2: mark your calendar
	Text3p2: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap2: We are looking forward to a fun month of learning.  Black History Month, Valentine's Day, President's Day, Groundhog Day, and the 100th day of school all take place this month.  It will be a busy month of activities.  Please remember to send your child in with 100 of one item to discuss with the class on Monday Feb. 6th.  They can bring it in early rather than waiting until Monday.
	Text5ap2: Wed Feb. 1st- Wed. Mar. 1st- Black History Month
Thurs. Feb. 2nd- Groundhog Day
Mon. Feb. 6th- 100th Day of School
Tue. Feb. 14th- Hot Lunch, Valentine's Day
Mon. Feb. 20th- NO SCHOOL President's Day
Mon. Feb. 27th- Fri. 3/3- Book Fair
Tue. Feb. 28th- Hot Lunch
Thurs. Mar. 2nd- Reading Night 
	Text4p2: What we're learning
	Text6p2: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap2: Reading:  We will be working on comprehension and story retell with our themes as they arrive throughout the month.  We will also be doing an author study of Mo Willems who is our author for Reading Night this year.
Phonics: 1st grade- continuing to work on sight words, blends, digraphs, short and long vowels.
2nd grade- continuing grammar and punctuation work through D.O.L. 
Math: 1st grade- working on word problems and measurement. 2nd grade- grouping for subtraction, word problems, and foundations for multiplication.  
Social Studies: working on our themes for the month and understanding impact of important figures in history. Also studying places on the map; understanding where we live (city, state, country, continent, and world). 
	Text6ap2: We have a special birthday this month.  Waqif's birthday is February 24th!  HAPPY BIRTHDAY WAQIF!!
 
100th day of school we will have fun activities and celebration.
 
The students are about to get to 200 DOJOS so a party will be taking place in the next couple of days!! They've earned it!
	Text7p2: contact me
	Text7ap2: Please feel free to contact me via Remind or e-mail at merdmann@ahsd125.org if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you.


